
Parent Comments and Feedback Week ending 27.2.22 

The table below gives feedback on questions raised by parents/carers as part of weekly HT Update 

that will be of use for other parents to be aware of.  Specific questions related directly to your child 

will be privately responded to as soon as possible by most relevant person. 

 

Theme of 
question 

submitted 

HT Feedback 

Removal of 

face 

coverings in 

classroom 

This commences from today. The major change is that pupils and staff are no 

longer required to wear face coverings in classrooms. Staff and pupils may 

voluntarily wish to continue wearing a face covering in classrooms all the time or in 

certain circumstances. This is absolutely fine.  

 

The guidance still insists that pupils/staff still wear face coverings in 

corridors/communal areas and it is still required on school buses. As such, it is also 

still required if pupils enter shops at lunchtime for example. You may be aware that 

current society restrictions change again on the 21st March so it is likely we will see 

another update on this just before or right after the Easter break. 

S6 

photograph

s 

We are aware a group photograph has not been possible for the last 2 years so are 

keen to give our current S6 pupils this chance before they leave. Individual 

photographs will also be offered. S6 pupils can get this on the day and do not need 

to request this in advance. 

Parents 

Evening 

thanks 

Thank you for acknowledging teachers who made additional contact with parents 

after the evening last week.  

Lunchtime 

supervision 

There is a staff rota for supervision of social areas in the school at interval and 

lunch. Staf will pick up on issues if they see something or it is reported. We are not 

able to regularly supervise in the local community although spot checks are made 

at shops etc. We expect pupils to behave responsibly at all times.  

Download 

school app 

‘School App for Parents’ can be downloaded from Apple Store or Google Play. Once 
downloaded then type in Linlithgow Academy.  
 
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/school-app-for-parents/id1309721219 
 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.appscentral.psa&hl=en_GB&gl
=US 
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